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Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Hancock

Vice President Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 50-302/81-14

Thank you for your supplemental response of September 1,1982, addressing
emergency preparedness deficiency item 2.a., brought to your attention in a
Confirmation of Action Letter of September 11, 1981. We will examine your
corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections. i

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

/s/
R. C.' Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: D. G. Mardis, Acting Manager
Nuclear Licensing

T. Lutkehaus, Nuclear Plant fianager
E. M. Howard, Director,

Site Nuclear Operation

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Florida
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